
 Newsletter December 2016 

Hi everybody, 

After a very joyous celebration of Diwali we are back on schedule and deadlines.  As 

usual we at AAAWI also have a lot of information to share. 

1) The Interns had visited Mr. Agrawal’s house during Diwali Celebration to witness 

the Laxmi Puja followed by crackers bursting and dinner in a traditional way. 

2) Mr. Purav completed his business tour which also included a visit to HIDA officials 

and President Mr. Sinya Kuwayama. 

3) The WNF program started on 21at November, all the participants were well placed 

in their respective allocated companies like MECO, IDEMI and Godrej.  The first 

day was induction session followed by training.  All the participants were given a 

welcome dinner at Acres Club by AAAWI members. 

4)  The WNF candidates had a factory visit at EMCO, Ashida and MECO during their 

training period.  

5) The WNF candidates will be leaving on eve of 2nd December. 

6) HIDA has announced a new training program PMPT2 details of which are available 

on the website. 

7) HIDA has also announced two unqiue programs called Business Study Tour and 

Experience Japan for young students.  Please check the website for details.  

Please check the photos of the various occasions as well. 


